
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, OCTOBER 28, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

TODAY IS A TRAVEL DAY FOR THE WRVM BUS GROUP AS WE HEAD FOR HOME 

FOLLOWING THIS YEAR’S FALL PRAISEFEST IN BRANSON MO. WE WILL TRAVEL AS FAR 

AS SPRINGFIELD, THE CAPITAL OF ILLINOIS. LUNCH ALONG THE WAY IS AT CRACKER 

BARREL. THAT’S ALWAYS A FAVORITE.  

OUR NEXT SCHEDULED BUS TRIP IS IN MARCH OF NEXT YEAR AS WE HEAD BACK TO 

BRANSON FOR THE SPRING PRAISEFEST. THIS WILL BE A LITTLE LONGER TRIP AS WE 

WILL BE TAKING IN 9 CONCERTS OVER 6 DAYS, PLUS THE SIGHT & SOUND THEATRE AND 

OTHER ATTRACTIONS IN THE BRANSON AREA. IN THE COMING DAYS WE WILL POST 

INFORMATION ABOUT THIS UPCOMING TRIP ON OUR WEBSITE; WRVM.ORG.  

[GABRIELLA – EMAIL] Thank you so much for your ministry. I start every morning around 4:00 

listening to your station. I live in a nursing home and it allows me to leave my surroundings and waft 

through the halls on the sweet sounds. I am so blessed. Thank you, thank you, thank you. You are in my 

prayers daily. 

I’M STILL TRYING TO PICTURE WHAT SHE DESCRIBED. I’M GLAD SHE IS LISTENING AND 

BEING BLESSED. 

[DAVE & JAN – EAGLE RIVER] Thank you to each of you for your faithfulness in serving so 

we the listeners can listen and be fed! We love your programs and music and when the 

storms take you off the air, we are lost! Yes, we still have our Bibles and the Lord does not 

leave us, but the joy of worshipping together as a group is truly missed 

[TOM – EMAIL] Happy Birthday! I continue to enjoy the music and programs. I think it is interesting 

hearing what National Day it is, and it doesn't take that long to state them. I have been listening for about 

47 yeas! 

[RICH – STEVENS POINT] Hello! I am a loyal listener from Stevens Point.  I love the music, especially 

the National Christian Choir. My favorite preacher is Chuck Swindoll. Alistair Begg is #2.  Dave Jeremiah 

is up there too. I listen on translator 94.3. When I am in Wausau (especially on weekends) I switch to 104.1 

Sometimes the Merrill connection works better up there (88.1). I am a member of Zion Lutheran Church in 

Wausau and have been spreading the word about your programming.  

WE ALWAYS APPRECIATE YOU TELLING OTHERS ABOUT WRVM.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


